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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 215 Market Street
San Francisco, CA 94106

415/972-7000

November 14, 1989

Local Union No. 1245

International Brotherhood of
Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO

P. 0. Box 4790

Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Attention: Mr. Jack McNally, Business Manager
Gentlemen:

Pursuant to recent discussions between the parties, Company proposes
that at least 30 days prior to subsequent outages at the Diablo Canyon
Power Plant, Company and Union meet to discuss issues of mutual
interest related to the outage. Prior to the agreed-to meeting date,
each party will notify the other of agenda items.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of
this letter to Company.

Yours very truly,

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO
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